
in the news

Setting the tone for the holiday season, Geranium 
Homes held the third annual open house for 
residents and owners-in-waiting of the company’s 

f lagship master-planned community, The 
Neighbourhoods of Cardinal Point in Stouffville. Guests 
enjoyed drinks and hors d’oeuvres, the singing of carollers 
and a chance to visit and take photos with Santa Claus. 
The gathering was held in one of the two new bungalow 
model homes that recently opened to showcase the first 
detached homes offered for sale at Cardinal Point.
“This is a great opportunity for our homeowners to get 

to know each other a little better, and for many it was 
their first visit to our new model homes,” says Sue Webb 
Smith, director of marketing. “We hold a variety of 
different events throughout the year and they are always 
well attended.”

In addition to the festivities, copies of Geranium’s new 
self-published children’s book, Coby Builds a House,  
were available for a suggested donation of $10. “The book 
makes a lovely gift for pre-schoolers.” All proceeds 
collected through Coby Builds a House from Oct. 1 to 
Dec. 31, were donated to CardiacKids in support of the 
Hospital for SickKids Foundation.

Neighbours celebrate the holiday season 
at cardinal point
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